
 

Extraordinary announcement from Graphisoft Park SE 
 

New Graphisoft Park website 
 

 
 
We inform our shareholders that Graphisoft Park’s new website 
(https://www.graphisoftpark.com/en) is available as of today, where the most important 
information for shareholders can be found at https://www.graphisoftpark.com/en/investors. 
 
The new website informs our investors, current and future tenants, business partners and 
interested parties about all relevant events and information about the Park in a significantly 
more complete, transparent and visually up-to-date form. 
 
 
September 21, 2020 
 
Graphisoft Park SE 

https://www.graphisoftpark.com/en
https://www.graphisoftpark.com/en/investors

